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There is no scientific basis to continue to demand students in grade school, high school or college to wear masks and
be vaccinated with the Covid-19 vaccines. The survival rates, according to the Center for Disease Control,
September 20, 2020 are as follows: ages 0-19 is 99.97%, ages 20-49 is 99.98%, ages 50-65 is 99.5% and 94.6% for
people over age 70. These survival rates has not changed. For a virus that is support to be so deadly, these survival
rates sure are high! We have cures for this virus like hydroxychloroquine with zinc if not banned but Democrat
Governors and Ivermectin.  Why were these cures maligned? People died because these and other cures were not
used.

Now you are trying to decide whether to give the vaccine to children and young adults when they are basically
immune! Are you serious? Why would you give untested, experimental, not approved by the FDA Covid-19
vaccines to our children and young adults. Money, threats, or ignorance?

As to the wearing of masks, the CDC in 2009 with the outbreak of the Swine flu (from China) came out with the
harmful effects of wearing masks. Wearing masks reduces your immune system, can cause serious respiratory
infections and death. The CDC stated masks usually worn by citizens do NOT protect them from viruses because
viruses are to microscopic. This has not changed.

You should all, in the Health department and other agencies, look up America’s Frontline Doctors website which
gives the truth about Covid-19 virus, masks, cures and the dangerous Covid-19 vaccines. Do the right thing.

Respectfully submitted,
Joy Trushenski
Concerned NV citizen
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